February 04, 2022

Dear Delegates

| am a small business owner who is favoring HB 0409 because it removes the current $300 filing charge
that | have to pay even if my report is full of zeros (i.e., | have nothing to report). | do not engage in
sales of physical inventory items so that is why my numbers are zero. This bill would save tens of
thousands of small business owners like me hundreds of thousands of dollars of year. | am glad to go to
electronic filing in order to avoid the nuisance paper work and better yet avoid the $300 filing fee.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony
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Patrick K Property Care, LLC

14913 Bauer Drive

Rockville, MD 20853

gykwan@gmail.com

301 460-7454



